
  

Third Grade Supply List 2020-2021 
 

* Leave one of each of the highlighted supplies to create an at home workspace to 
complete weekly activities. 
1 - bottle of hand sanitizer *2 - Crayola Crayons (24 count minimum) 

1 - 1.5 inch binder (any color) *2 - Colored pencils (12 count or larger) 

3 - One subject WIDE RULED notebooks (any 
colors) 

*2 - Yellow highlighters  

2 - Large boxes of Kleenex * 3 - Packs- #2 pencils 12 count or larger (sharpened 
if possible)  

2 - Clorox or Lysol wipes (they must be these brands 
due to Health Board regulations) 

*2 - Scissors (pointed tip) 
 

1 Roll of paper towels *4 - Glue sticks 

1 - pack of Post it notes *2 - pencil sharpeners 

1- Pair of compact headphones (for computer) *2 - Packs of erasers 

2 - Pack of dry erase markers (4 minimum)  *2 - Pack multiplication flash cards  

1- Nylon or mesh zippered pencil pouch labeled with 
name 

1- Gallon size bags GIRLS ONLY 

Brown paper bag labeled with each student's name 
containing an extra mask. 

1- quart size zipper bags BOYS ONLY 

6 - 2 pocket folders (6 total) 
● 1 red folder 
● 1 green folder 
● 1 blue folder 
● 1 yellow folder 
● 1 purple folder 
● 1 orange folder 

1 - Clear plastic reusable water bottle labeled with 
the student's name to be taken back and forth each 
night to be cleaned. This is for water only. Drinking 
fountains are shut down, but we have a water bottle 
filler (rehydration station). 

 
● Please do not label your student’s folders, as they will be labeled by the teacher and used for various 

subjects 
● Please do not buy any fancy or foil covered pencils because they do not sharpen properly in our 

sharpeners.  
● Please make sure that all items (except folders) are labeled with your child’s name.  
● Students will need a pair of gym shoes to wear on gym days. 
● Homeroom teachers may request additional items once the school year begins. 
● Teachers understand that it may not be possible to find Clorox or Lysol wipes at this time. Since 

cleaning will be very important this year, as you see them appear back on store shelves, please 
consider grabbing one or two for your child’s classroom. 


